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Meeting came to order at 4:08 pm

In attendance were Forrest Orswell, Cameron Doelling,  Mitch Reynolds, Lance Volmer, Melissa Emerson, John Dietrick, Andrew Bondi,  Jeannie Ortega,  Emily Allen, and Nancy Rhodes.  


Housing Fair update:  

Jeannie discussed the changes to Housing Fair this year.  It was held on a Tuesday mostly due to the limited space available in the LSC due to remodeling.  Our number of students attending was slightly down, but not by much (only about 200 less this year).  Vendors were really happy with the setup of the ballroom this year.  

Jeannie reviewed the survey results.  They were mostly positive as usual.  

Sponsorship – Jeannie explained that we were approached last year by The Summit to sponsor our Housing Fair.  We now want to open it up to other potential “sponsors”.  Melissa mentioned her concern with us getting stuck with a sponsor that may not be ideal.  Forrest suggested calling it an advertising package.  


CSUnity Update:  

Emily gave an update.  We had about 2000 volunteers.  Some of the projects were rescheduled due to weather, but all projects have been covered.  There were 177 total projects – 110 Neighbor projects completed or scheduled to be completed. – less than Fall Clean Up.  The move is to make both CSUnity and Fall Clean Up similar looking programs.  


Adopt-a-street:

We are still working on getting it officially running.  Our goal is to have it up and running with volunteers the first week of fall semester.  


Move:

We reminded the Board that we will be moving to the “LSC West” (Mac Gym) at the end of May.  We described our space to them.   We also let them know that we will be getting some renovation in our space when we return, but we still have no idea what that entails.

SFRB/RamRide:

Jeannie explained the history of RamRide and the needed realignment at this point.  At the time of our SFRB presentation we did not know that we were going to be given RamRide to oversee in our office.   There were some objections during the recent SFRB meeting regarding the justification for our GA position.  Cameron mentioned that the objections were really only from 2 members.  Cameron and Andrew are both confident that our fee will be passed.  

UPDATE:
OCL’s fee request passed. Funding originally allocated for a GA position will go towards a OCL program coordinator position which will support both our office and RamRide management team.
  
Meeting was adjourned at 5:10 pm.





